
 

 

COG MEETING   

 

November 16, 2017 

 

The November 2017 COG meeting was hosted by Millersburg Borough. There were only six municipalities represented, 

and we did not have a quorum. The October minutes and treasurer’s report will be carried over to our January meeting.  

Chris McGann, Millersburg Borough Manager, gave a presentation about the LTAP program. Millersburg hosts some of 

the LTAP classes at their Borough Office. LTAP provides free training and technical assistance on a variety of topics. 

There was a request for COG to provide a list of local Sewage Enforcement Officers that work in our area, so that the 

municipalities have this information in time for their reorganizational appointments.  


